
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF APRIL 18, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story Over in 
the Meadow. We also worked on our Spring theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter V this week. We 
practiced counting with one to one correspondence and we worked on 
fine motor skills in our bins. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made violet vases for the letter V. We 
will be having fun with Mrs. Z in OT group and we will complete the 
letter V page in our letter book. We are also looking forward to our field 
trip on Friday to see Rapunzel! 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will finish working on our unit 
based on the story Over in the Meadow. We will finish working on our 
Spring theme and introduce the letter W.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Our field trip to the Beverly Arts Center is 
Friday, April 22. If you are taking the bus, please arrive in the front of 
Lawn Manor at 9:30. If driving to the theater, please meet there no later 
than 10:15. Also, Monday, April 25 will be a remote learning day for the 
EC/PreK students due to our Preschool Screenings. Activities will be 
posted on Seesaw at 8:00AM Monday morning. If you need the Seesaw 
code, please let me know ASAP so I can send you the code ahead of 
time. I will be unavailable to answer questions on Monday.  
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, April 22 – Field Trip to Beverly Arts Center, 9:30-12:00 

 Monday, April 25 – Remote Learning Day for EC/Prek students – 
Early Childhood Screenings 

 Friday, May 6 – No Early Childhood classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Wednesday, May 11 – Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo, 9:00-1:00 

 Monday, May 30 – No School - Memorial Day 

 Wednesday, June 1 – Last day of Early Childhood – End of Year 
Celebration (A parent will be invited to join us at 10:00AM). 

 
 

 


